
                                                                           

 

Kacper and mum 
met a friend on 

their walk! 
 

 

 

What have the pupils of Room 5 been up to this week? Submitting work 

Lots of you send Mrs Ross 
examples and pictures of 
your hard work ever week 
which means I can use it to 
make our Newsletter. I 
know we have been home 
learning for a while now and 
we are all becoming tired 
but please continue to send 
in examples otherwise I 
don’t have enough to make 
our Newsletter. One thing a 
week is all I need!! 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
has! 
 
 
 
 

Harris and his brother 
Buddy have been 
busy colouring a table 
cover covered in sea 
creatures. It is looing 
amazing already!   
 

Harley wrote an 
amazing Magic 
Potion story this 
week! 
 
He included 
capitals, full stops, 
connectives and 
filled a whole 
page! 

 

Cohen has been working 
hard on his maths this week! 

 
 
 

Some fantastic setting pictures this week from Eliza, Hoor and Ridhwan. 

Look at some of our amazing topic 
work from this week! P1 have been 
learning to recall and retell and p2 

have been learning about food 
chains.  

 

Kayla has been enjoying 

her math this week.  

 

 

Elizavet enjoyed Mrs Ross’s story 

this week! 

  

Dylan got a new present this week!  

 

 

Emily has been busy doing 

puzzles. 

 

Remember to login to 

EducationCity, Reading wise 

and teach your monster to 

read for lots of fun learning 

activities! 

 

 

Have a great week! 


